

MRS J COTTLE | HEAD OF ACADEMY

BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

www.bournvilleschool.org

T: 0121 475 3881 F: 0121 483 2349 @bournvillesch



Monday 17th September 2018

Re: Extra-curricular activities

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you of the extra-curricular activities available for students to take part in this term. Taking part in extra-curricular activities allows students the opportunity to discover and nurture their talents, as well as contribute to the ethos of the school.

I will be challenging all students to take part in at least one extra-curricular activity this term. The wide range of opportunities should suit all of our students and inspire them to take up an extra-curricular activity. I have attached the timetable of all the activities and clubs available to students in the school. The timetable can also be found on the school website. Please talk to your child about these opportunities that are available and encourage them to get involved.

Thank you for your support. I look forward to seeing our students taking up these wonderful opportunities.

Yours sincerely

## Mr D Thomas

Associate Assistant Headteacher (Performance Faculty)